
 

 

NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC 

 

This is to inform the general public that Tanzania Women’s Bank Limited 

changed its legal status from a Private Limited Company to a Public Limited 

Company. Accordingly, with effect from 18th July 2012, Bank of Tanzania 

issued the bank with a new banking license in the name of Tanzania 

Women’s Bank Public Limited Company. 

 

Bank of Tanzania 

3rd August 2012  

 

 


